

September 13, 2021

Senator Jason W.B. Pizzo 5582 NE 4th Court Suite 7B Miami, FL. 33137

Re: Champlain Towers South in Surfside, Florida

Dear Senator Pizzo:

Please allow this letter to follow up yours dated August 24, 2021, and received in our office on September 13, 2021. Thank you for reaching out to us directly, and thank you for your support of all those that this tragedy has impacted. If we can assist you in your efforts, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at the number listed below.

Florida Family Insurance Company (Florida Family) has previously reached out to each of our affected consumers and advised both by phone as well as in writing that we were waiving all subrogation rights that we may be contractually obligated to pursuant to the terms and conditions of our policy contract. Florida Family has resolved all of our pending claims for our named insureds, and we continue to assist them as needed, and our insureds are free to see compensation from any other party that may have benefits owed or payable to our policyholders.

If I can provide additional information or further clarification, please let me know.

Sincerely

Brent Brummer, CPCU, AIC

Senior Vice President

(904) 312-5529